
   13th May 2022 
Dear Families, 

I hope that you are all well. 

We have had another action-packed week at Riverside School and plans are well underway for a 
number of exciting events scheduled in the coming months. Please refer to last week’s letter for our 
Summer Term calendar and further details about additional events will follow soon.  

There were many highlights both in and out of class this week, including our Transition Event for 
families of children in Y9 and above. For those of you who were unable to attend, please click HERE 
for all the presentations and information shared on the day. In drawing your attention to this 
particular event, I thought I would take this opportunity to remind you that our website contains a lot 
of information that we hope you find helpful, including:  

Useful contacts and links     Events and items of interest   Resources for families 

I would also like to draw your attention to another link. Our free, pre-loved school uniform platform 
has been re-stocked and we have a selection of pre-loved school uniform in good condition and in a 
range of sizes. We also have a very large selection of free, brand new, never-worn children’s shoes 
from Russell and Bromley in a range of styles and sizes and we would love these to go to a good 
home Please click HERE if you would like anything and all requests will, of course, be handled 
sensitively.  

And, as a final link today, if your child is aged 5-11 and they received their first COVID-19 vaccination 
at school in March, our colleagues from Oakfield Surgery are returning to give the second 
vaccinations on Friday 20th May. If you previously gave consent and would like your child to have their 
have their second jab next week, please click HERE and in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Oakfield Surgery on 0208 776 6514 if you have any questions. 

So, quite a few links this week and I hope you find them useful. If you think we have missed anything 
or would like anything else included, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 

https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Transition+%28Post+Key+Stage+4%2F5%29&pid=311
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Useful+Contacts%26%23160%3B%26amp%3B+Links&pid=148
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Events%2FItems+of+Interest&pid=187
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Resources+For+Families&pid=176
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/form/?pid=157&form=237
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/form/?pid=5&form=214

